
On Monday, October 21 the Connecticut Bar Association celebrated the recent relocation of its headquarters 
from New Britain to 538 Preston Avenue, 3rd Floor, Meriden, CT 06450 with an open house for members. From 
3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m., CBA members were invited to tour the CBA’s new office, meet association leaders and 
staff, enjoy snacks, get a free professional head shot taken, and socialize with other members. The event was 
also attended by several local dignitaries, including Connecticut State Representatives Hilda Santiago and 
Michael Quinn as well as Meriden Mayor Kevin Scarpati. Representatives Santiago and Quinn presented the 
association with an official proclamation from the Connecticut State Legislature congratulating the CBA on its 
successful move.

The CBA’s new offices include state-of-the-art conference rooms for hosting in-person CLE seminars and section 
meetings. Be on the lookout for upcoming in-person meetings and events in the near future. We look forward to 
seeing you here! n

Welcome to the CBA’s  
New Headquarters

A selection of treats were availabel for guests The reception area had CBA swag available for attendees
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(L to R) Connecticut State Representatives Michael 
Quinn and Hilda Santiago

(L to R) Meriden Mayor Kevin Scarpati and CBA President-Elect 
Emily A. Gianquinto

The new CBA reception area has a dedicated lounge space for members

CBA members had a chance to mingle with each other while viewing the new headquarters

The CBA's new headquarters is home to state-of-the art conference rooms available for CLE 
and section meetings
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